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Hi Everyone,

Robyn and I want to take a moment today to ask if you would please keep us in prayer during 
these 3-1/2 weeks, especially concerning: 

1- Next week Thursday, the 28th, is our Thanksgiving Outreach Dinner. In years past, we have 
hosted these dinners in our home for groups of 20+ people. In recent years, we have opened 
up these dinners to larger groups at the church with last year hosting 66 people.  

For our dinner next week, we are both excited and nervous because we are currently pushing 
the boundaries of our capacity with 85 people who have stated that they plan to come to this 
special event. Please pray as Robyn and I plan, prepare, and cook since we have never 
hosted a meal event for this large a group before. Also our prayer is that through the 
devotional that I will be sharing the message of Christ will come through clearly.  

Since this is an outreach dinner for invited friends and guests, we are bearing all the costs. If 
you feel lead by the Lord to be involved in helping us out, a special financial gift to help us 
with the cost for this event would be an encouragement. If you would like to assist us in this 
way, you can do so safely and securely through our website at: https://
www.thecoulesministry.com/partner-with-us.html  

2- Friday morning, December 6th, we have an appointment with the government offices in 
Montpellier to submit our documents requesting a renewal of our French Residency cards.  
Please pray for our appointment that God would provide a person of goodwill to meet with, as 
well as that we will be able to understand and communicate well in French.  

3- Sunday evening, December 15th, we are having our Christmas Carol Service. Please pray 
for all who come that there will be a response of faith and belief in our Savior Jesus Christ. 

Once again, Robyn and I come to you thanking each one of you for partnering with us through 
your prayers & sacrificial financial gifts for the ministry here. God has been truly blessing the 
work here this past year and we realize now more than ever that we desperately need the 
Lord’s strength and help to daily minister to these wonderful people. We covet your prayers. 

May you all have a wonderful and encouraging Thanksgiving celebration next week! 

John & Robyn 
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